
Recognition of a staff member:  Jeremy Goodwin
Jeremy Goodwin is being recognized for his immense dedication, hard work, and 
responsiveness during the Mixed Six Volleyball tournament we held April 24th and 24th for the 
Regionals.  He worked diligently with our ASNA partner to ensure that students were safe, 
tested, and brought home back to their villages safely.  He worked closely with the 50+ student 
and coaches and chaperones to keep them informed, as well as with the M&O staff to make 
sure that they were well fed and had rides to their testing site.  It is due to his organized effort 
that we were able to produce a regional winner for the state Mixed-Six Volleyball tournament 
that will be held in Anchorage early part of May.  Kudos for his incredible determination, 
organization, and efforts he made for the sake of our students, coaches, and chaperones that 
visited Utgiaġvik from the villages.  On behalf of all our staff, senior leadership team, the 
students and principals, we thank you Jeremy!  Quyanaqpauraq!!!

RECOGNITION OF A COMMUNITY PARTNER:  ASNA

We want to recognize ASNA again for their amazing performance during our Mixed-Six 
Volleyball Tournament.  Due to unforeseen circumstances, they did immense testing of our 
volleyball players and allowed us to have our Regional Tournament due to their diligence.  We 
would not have been able to meet the CDC requirements had we not had their unrelenting 
presence and testing protocol in place.  We are completely in debt to their amazing service!

Recognition of a Community Member:  NSB Health Director, Muriel Brower

We want to recognize Muriel Brower in her capacity as the NSB Health Director in guiding us 
through the process we went through for the Mixed-Six Volleyball Tournament.  We 
appreciated her diligence and guidance in assisting us to put student and community safety 
first.  It is because of people like her that we are proud to be working closely with our partners.


